
 

   

 
 
 
 
April 1, 2014 
 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL SWOG MEMBER, CCOP AND AFFILIATE MEDICAL 

ONCOLOGISTS, PATHOLOGISTS AND CLINICAL RESEARCH 
ASSOCIATES; CTSU 

 
 
FROM:  SWOG Operations Office 
 
 
RE:  AdEERS Retirement 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to remind sites of the official retirement of AdEERS, 
effective March 2014. 
 
CTEP-AERS has taken its place and is REQUIRED for use in place of AdEERS for 
expedited SAE reporting for CTEP, DCP, and CIP clinical trials. 
  
Access to AdEERS will be removed by close of business April 1, 2014.  All amendments 
to AdEERS reports must be done in CTEP-AERS. 
  
The CTEP-AERS application can be accessed at  
https://eapps-ctep.nci.nih.gov/ctepaers/pages/task?rand=1394829090464.  
 
CTEP-AERS resources, including training documents, slide sets, registration for the 
remaining live training demos and a recorded training demo are available at  
http://ctep.cancer.gov/protocolDevelopment/electronic_applications/adverse_events.htm.  
  
For issues with CTEP-AERS, please contact the technical help desk at 
ncictephelp@ctep.nci.nih.gov.  
 
This memorandum serves to notify the NCI and SWOG Statistical Center.  
 
PC/sjf 
 
cc: Charles Blanke, M.D. 

Michael LeBlanc, Ph.D. 
Cathy Tangen, Dr.P.H. 
Elaine Armstrong, M.S. 
Kari Williams, R.N. 
Dana Sparks, M.A.T. 


